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July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Over the past few weeks we have undergone lots of exciting network upgrades at 
Goldington Academy to ensure we are providing the best services possible.  This 
includes upgrades of our network to support remote teaching delivery, of our email 
system to Office 365 thus ensuring 24/7 stability, as well as a migration of our 
website to a more comprehensive hosting provider.  One of the changes 
necessary was to bring our website in line with the domain address we use for our 
emails.  From this point forward, our school website will now be accessible 
at: https://www.goldington.beds.sch.uk 
 
Our website will continue to function as normal with all our student services still 
remaining fully operational and accessible via the "Useful Links" page. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
M Latchman 

 
 
M Latchman 
Director of IT 
 

https://www.goldington.beds.sch.uk/

